
From: Justin Hogeterp   

Sent: April 1, 2021 10:59 AM 

To: Ward 1 Office <ward1@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: April 6, 2021 Planning Committee Item CI 20-E & CI 21-A and report PED 20093(a) 

Dear Councillor. 

I am your constituent in Ward 1. 

I am writing to voice my support for this important initiative. 

Secondary suites are an excellent solution to our housing challenges through gentle intensification of 

our current neighbourhoods. They will allow families to live in closer proximity across generations 
and enhance the social fabric of our communities. 

I encourage and support you to support the changes required to creatively enable secondary suites in 

our city and to reduce barriers both procedural and economic to help make this possibility a reality. 

Please feel free to share this letter of support with council. I do not wish to delegate either live or pre-

recorded at this time. 

Thank you for time and consideration, 

Justin Hogeterp 
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